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Wakulla County Announces Interim Planning and Community Development Director
The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners announces Somer Strickland as its Interim Planning and Community Development Director.  Ms. Strickland is replacing Mr. Luis Serna who has served in this capacity since 2012.  Ms. Strickland will begin her interim role on August 31, 2015 and will lead this department until a permanent selection is made.
The Planning and Community Development Department provides current and long-range planning, subdivision, site plan review, concurrency management, zoning and land use administration and enforcement, and special projects.  In addition, the Department also oversees Code Enforcement and Housing Services.
For your planning and community development needs, visit the Planning and Community Development Office located at 10 Bream Fountain Rd., or call the office at (850) 926-3695. 

